
Hello everyone,  

It has been another fun packed week of learning here at Hannah 
More. I was proud to take some of school parliament to Trinity Arts 
Centre yesterday to have photos taken with Metro Mayor, Dan 
Norris, to launch a new project to ensure that all school children get 
access to cultural experiences. The children represented Hannah 
More really well and enjoyed the table tennis that staff had laid on 
for them to play!  

I was slightly nervous to have a Kestrel sitting on my arm on 
Wednesday. Tom, our eco warrior, who built our wild meadow, 
brought his Kestrel in and the Year 4 children used the outdoor 
classroom for a lesson on the majestic bird. Apparently, it is actually 
his twelve-year old son’s bird and it sleeps at the end of his bed at 
night. Tom has a Falcon himself. It is unknown whether that sleeps at 
the end of his bed!  

I was very pleased to see how many families signed up to have 
appointments for their children at the new dental school. Kuldip – the 
dental services manager – has left some forms in Reception. If you 
didn’t get a chance to sign up and your child hasn’t seen a dentist, 
collect a form and drop it back to Emily or Katie in the office. Kuldip 
will collect the forms next week. Incidentally, her children are former 
Hannah More pupils.   

This term has been challenging at times as we have had a lot of staff 
absence. Two of our teachers have been off for most of the term. I 
want to take this opportunity to thank all of the staff for pulling 
together and working hard to keep things running as normal. Working 
in a school is much more than just a job and I hope everybody knows 
how hard all of the staff work to ensure that children get the best 
experiences. I feel lucky to have such a great team.  

Enjoy the weekend and time with family and friends.  

Mr Hawkins  

LAST DAY OF TERM: Friday 15 December 2023 

BACK TO SCHOOL: Wednesday 3 January 2024 

PTA Winter Disco 
Huge thank you to everyone 

who came to the Winter 
Disco! It was a fantastic 

event!  

We apologise to everyone 
who might have picked up 
on any bad language from 
the DJ.  We have spoken to 
the DJ about this, and will 
not be using him again in 

future.  

We apologise again.  

Hannah More PTA  


















